
November 18, 2022 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR ANNETTE IAFALLO – UPDATE ON STATE 

OF EMERGENCY & TRAVEL BAN 

As of 8:00AM this morning, the State of Emergency for Erie County, 

including the City of Lackawanna, remains in effect. 

The driving ban also remains in effect for Lackawanna and many south 

towns communities. The ban was changed to an advisory for Buffalo 

and certain other communities based on snow and road conditions in 

those areas. 

Our Lackawanna DPW crews are fully staffed/equipped and working 

hard to clear roads as fast and efficiently as possible. They are doing 

great work under very difficult conditions. 

I’ll provide additional updates as new information becomes available. 

Please stay home and stay safe. 

Annette 


